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Shipton under Wychwood New Village Hall
Fund-raising for the new hall is now over,

I am sure there are many who will breathe a sigh of relief but as far as I
am concerned the last three and a half years have been happy, fun and
memorable. New friendships have been formed, new talents discovered and
in six months time we will have an exciting new hall which will reflect the
hard work and dedication of everyone in Shipton.

I would like to thank most sincerely the various committee members who
have done so much, all those who have helped at and sponsored the various
events, those who have given so generously of their time, talents and money
and all of you who have supported the project on so many occasions.

Thank you.
Margaret Hartley

Starting at last, but it might take us a while without more help.
The scene on Sunday, July 27th when the first sods were turned for
Shipton's New Beaconsfield Hall.



